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SUBJECT:
Public Comment Procedure

RECOMMENDATION
It is recommended that the Executive Management Committee review and discuss Board Policy regarding public comment procedures.

ISSUE
Board policy regarding public comment procedure has in some instances evolved through practice, and does not necessarily reflect current policy as written.

NEXT STEPS

Some issues to be discussed:

· Should the public comment period be held at the beginning or end of the meeting?

· What amount of time should be allotted per speaker?

· How many times may one person speak?

· Should items be pulled from the Consent Calendar for public comment even though the opportunity for comment was given at the committee meeting?

· Should there be a preset maximum amount of time allotted for public comment?

The Office of the Board Secretary is currently revising the Board Rules and Procedures and needs input from the Board to formulate a public comment procedure that will allow the public to be heard while also allowing the Board to carry out its mission.






Respectfully,






Michele Jackson






MTA Secretary
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